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S.P. 
In your reply, please quote above initials. 
 
Treasury Department, 
Office of the Treasurer, 
Washington, D.C., 
October 3, 1894 
 
Hon. Eugene Townsend, 
Superintendent Mint U.S., 
Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Sir: 
 
 Referring to your letter of the 2d instant, and the Statement of the Condition of the 
Bullion Fund for October 2, 1894 returned herewith, I beg to say that in making shipments of 
standard dollars of 1894 on certificates forwarded to your office, you must deduct the shipment 
from coinage of the Act of 1890. 
 
 The kind of funds received and for which the certificates are issued is a matter of account 
kept in this office and does not enter into the manner of keeping your account or making 
shipments on orders from this office. 
 
 I will thank you to correct and return the statement. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 D.N. Morgan 
 Treasurer U.S. 
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